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MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR-MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

September 19,2022

SUB.TECT MUD CRAB FATTENING LIVELIHOOD PROJECT IN 
BARANGAY NEW AGUTAYA, SAN VICENTE, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated June 17, 2022 from CENRO Roxas, 
Palawan received by this Office on September 9, 2022 re; above-cited subject.

Please be informed that the concerned CENRO reiterates its support for the initiative 
provided that the partners Pags-asa Youth Association of the Philippines (PYAP) and 
Municipal LGU of San Vicente must abide by the MOA's terms and conditions. The partner 
must also provide the DENR with a program of works or plan, monthly reports on the updates 
of activities, a geotagged photo, and the necessary documents.

For information and further instruction.

ELIZARDO B. CAYA'^C
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